
N e w s  Re l e a s e  
 

Date: September 15, 2022 

To: Administrators, Staff, Trustees, Parents 

From: Christopher MacPhee - Superintendent 

Re: Her Late Majesty Queen Elizabeth II 

 
 

 

 

 

Canadian Rockies Public Schools 

 

618—7th Avenue 

Canmore, AB, T1W 2H5 

(403) 609-6072 

www.crps.ab.ca   "To empower students to be their finest-Today and Tomorrow"   

  

In solemn recognition of Her Late Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, the Government of Alberta 
has announced that September 19, 2022 will be a provincial day of mourning. This 
coincides with the National Day of Mourning in Canada, Her Late Majesty’s State Funeral in 
London, United Kingdom, and the end of the official period of mourning in Canada. 
 

Alberta Education is encouraging schools to offer opportunities for students to take part in 
the day of mourning. 
 

As instructed by the Government of Alberta, all Canadian Rockies Public Schools will 
remain open and operational on Monday, September 19th.  In recognition of her funeral, 
all schools in CRPS will meaningfully honour the Queen through reflection. 
   
Details on the Alberta Legislature memorial services can be found here: https://
www.alberta.ca/queen-elizabeth-memorial-services.aspx  
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